
 

 

21 day countrywide lock down – COVID 19 Pandemic 

24th March 2020 

Dear Members, 

As you are no doubt aware, the president issued a statement that as from midnight on 

Thursday 26 March 2020, the country will be on a 21-day lock down. 

This means that no recreational flying may take place during this period. All clubs must comply 

with this lock down. This applies to members that live on their various airfields as well. Please 

do not think that you can take a quick flight, and no one will notice! 

As promised, we will issue further correspondence as and when is necessary. The Exco of SSSA 

will still be fully operational and measures have been put in place to ensure communication 

channels remain open and meetings are able to take place electronically. 

Kind Regards, 

 

Sean de Klerk 

Chairperson – Soaring Society of South Africa 

 


